
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

No, I oppose the disposal of Grove Street Park 

Let us know why:  

1. This is a quiet corner of Tinwald and if this access way goes 
ahead there will be a big increase in traffic. 2. With the increase 
in traffic it’s no longer as safe for the children in the area. 

Through traffic also creates more noise to an area that is 

relatively quiet. 3. The developer is obviously hoping to get the 
go ahead by the look of the plans. I would prefer they used the 
Grahams Rd access.  

Do you have any further 

comments?:  

If the second bridge comes across the river from Chalmers Ave 

where will it go from there? I know council bought Bell’s 

property on Carters Tce for access purposes. The reason I ask is 

because if it does join Grove Street in the future I guess our 
quiet corner of Tinwald will no longer be defendable.  

I understand that all 

submissions are public 
documents and will be made 

available on Council’s website 
with the names of submitters 
included:  

Yes 
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